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It is proposed to side-mount the antenna on the existing tower where there would 

no increase in height to the structure. 

Using the pertinent formulas in OET Bulletin 65 and associated Supplement A, it 

has been determined that the proposed operation either by itself or in combination with 

other users would not exceed RF exposure limits for controlled or uncontrolled access.  

Appropriate warning signs are posted at the site and on the tower, and in coordination 

with other users of the transmitter site, the station will reduce power or cease operation as 

necessary to protect persons having access to the site, transmitter or antenna from radio 

frequency electromagnetic exposure in excess of FCC guidelines. 

 


